
From Left: 
Jim Christensen, Director of Education, Delaware North, KSC 

Timothy  Holmes, Postmaster Orlando 
Dave Pequet, Director Roger B. Chaffee Scholarship Fund 

Jennifer Maturo, Postmaster  Cape Canaveral 
Deborah Mostafavi, Postmaster  of Cocoa Beach 

 
The local postmasters personally delivered the custom engraved  
cancelation stamp to the Saturn V Visitor center Friday morning 

 for the  public dedication  of the Apollo1 Exhibit  

Entrance to the new Apollo 1 Exhibit 
Saturn V Center, Kennedy Space Center 

Commemorating  Apollo 1 
Kennedy Space Center, January 25-27, 2017 

 

The Roger B. Chaffee Scholarship 
Fund Sponsored the Commemorative 
Pictorial Postmark Cancelation above 
to help celebrate the 50th 
Anniversary.  The timely process of 
approvals and design  would never 
happened without the dedicated and 
generous support the U.S. Postal 
Service under the leadership of 
Jennifer Maturo, the Postmaster of 
Cape Canaveral.   
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